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June 6, 2022 
 
Mayor John Tory,  
Chair, Executive Committee 
Toronto City Council 
 
By email:  exc@toronto.ca  
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Executive Committee Members, 
 
Re: EX33.2: Waterfront East LRT – Transit Expansion Project 
 
We are writing to express our support for moving forward with the Waterfront East LRT transit 
expansion project as soon as possible.   
 
As you are aware, NAIOP Greater Toronto (“NAIOP”) members represent the leading commercial and 
mixed-use developers responsible for some of the most exciting developments across the City of 
Toronto, including on and near the eastern waterfront.   
 
Toronto is a vibrant and growing world-class City, attracting businesses from around the world, and we 
continue to build on our reputation as an epicentre of financial services, technology, and entertainment. 
The Waterfront East LRT is a vital step in our growth as we tap into the full potential of the City’s 
incredible waterfront and all it has to offer to residents and businesses. 
 
We urge the Executive Committee and Council to approve funding for the Waterfront East LRT as soon 
as possible so that the planning and design work for this essential transportation line can move ahead.   
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Aly Damji 
President, NAIOP GTA 
 

mailto:info@torontonaiop.org
mailto:exc@toronto.ca

